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24th April 2023 
 

 
Dear Parent/Carers of Year R  

As you will be aware from the letter that Ms Comfort sent out on 21st April, the NEU has a 
mandate from its members to undertake strike action on Thursday, 27th April and Tuesday, 
2nd May. Further to the information in the letter sent 21st April, we have been advised today 
that our Reception class teacher will now be joining the strike action on Tuesday, 2nd May 
only. Consequently, our Year R class will be closed on that day; please do not bring your 
Year R child to school on Tuesday, 2nd May 2023. The class will be open on Thursday, 27th 
April 2023. 
 
Teachers do not need to tell us their intentions – they are not duty bound to do so – and can 
change their minds up to the day of the intended strike action, as has occurred here. 
 
If your child is in Year R and is entitled to means tested Free School Meals please let the 
school office know by the end of the school day on Tuesday, 25th April if you would like to 
collect a packed lunch on the day or for your child to attend school at lunchtime.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs R Hindle  
Head of School  
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